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10 May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Please find attached a survey written by Youth Fed, a charity that have partnered with 10 Wirral 

Secondary Schools and the Local Authority to support extra-curricular provision for all. 

The survey seeks to gain your views, this will then help to identify a `local offer’ across the schools 

and potentially into local non-school groups and clubs. 

Please could you ask your son/daughter/ward to complete the survey. We have also posted it into 

Teams for them to access it there.  

https://forms.gle/4rzji72Xyfabcdg18 

The more we can gain from you, the more this will meet your hopes. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr K Flanagan 
Headteacher 


